
KEELBY PRIMARY ACADEMY 
           

 

 
10th September, 2019 

 

To parents of pupils in Y1 – Y6 classes 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS 

We are able to offer the following extra-curricular activities to the children.  We would like to 

start week beginning Monday, 23rd September.  Can you please return the form overleaf to 

school by morning registration on Monday, 16th September so we can sort the groups out and 

send further information out where necessary.   Please encourage pupils to return the slips via the 

class envelope and not taken directly to the office.   
 

If children bring slips in after the deadline they won’t necessarily be included. 
 

If numbers are too large for the group we shall operate a waiting list, if applicable.  We will let you 

know if your child has a place in their chosen club(s). 

 

NB: There will be a payment required for Martial Arts and FITC.  Children who are in receipt of 

Pupil Premium Funding are not obliged to pay for after-school clubs.  

 

Mondays Martial Arts For Y1 – Y6 Samurai Hearts 8.00 – 8.45 

 *Choir Y3 – Y6 Mrs Douglas 12.30-13.00 

Tuesdays **Tag Rugby (Non-

contact) 

Y3 -Y6 

Limit 24 

Synergy 3.15 – 4.15 

Wednesdays **Multi-Sports Y1 and Y2 

Limit 24 

Synergy 3.15 – 4.15 

 ***Book Club Y3 and Y4 Miss Sibbick 12.30-13.00 

Thursdays ****Football Y1 – Y6 

Limit 30 

FITC 3.20 – 4.20 

 Spanish Club Y3-Y6 Miss Willis 12.30-13.00 

Fridays ***Book Club Y5 and Y6 Miss Peck 12.30-13.00 

 

Martial Arts – this first session on 16th Sept is a free taster session – please bring children to the 

main entrance at 8.00 am (not before) dressed in PE kit (but remember school uniform to change 

into!).  We would not expect parents to stay with the children. The Instructor will take names and 

we will then send letters out for you to book places for the term.   

*Choir – usually just for the Autumn Term (for events such as the Caistor Victorian Market and 

the school Christmas Fayre).  

** Tag Rugby (Non-contact) and Multi-Sports After careful consideration we have decided, on a 

trial basis to absorb the cost of these two clubs so will be free of charge this term. As a result of 

this the places are limited to 24 for each of the clubs and will be allocated on a first come, first 

served basis.  

***Book Clubs – Children will be reading and discussing a specific book so there will be a charge 

for the book but we will source the cheapest outlet. 

****FITC – Flyers have already been sent out  

 

Principal: Ms Annabel Cowling 
Tel: 01469 560366 Fax: 01469 561283   e.mail: enquiries@keelby.lincs.sch.uk 



I am very grateful to our staff who give up their time to run these clubs.  The clubs may change 

each term.  We will try to let you know in advance (usually by TxtRound) if clubs are cancelled. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Annabel Cowling 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Please return this slip to school by morning registration on Monday, 16th September. 

 

KEELBY PRIMARY ACADEMY 

SCHOOL CLUBS – SEPTEMBER 2019 
 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________ Yr: __________ 

 
    Please tick 

Mondays Martial Arts For Y1 – Y6 Samurai Hearts  

 Choir Y3 – Y6 Mrs Douglas  

Tuesdays Tag Rugby (Non-

contact) 

Y3 -Y6 

Limit 24 

Synergy  

Wednesdays Multi-Sports Y1 and Y2 

Limit 24 

Synergy  

 Book Club Y3 and Y4 Miss Sibbick  

Thursdays Football Y1 – Y6 

Limit 30 

FITC - Flyers have 

already been sent out 

 

 Spanish Club Y3-Y6 Miss Willis  

Fridays Book Club Y5 and Y6 Miss Peck  

 

 

 
For after-school clubs we will assume the normal going home arrangements will apply.  Please let 

the class teacher know if this is not the case. 

 

 

Signed: _________________________________ Parent/Carer      Date: ______________ 

 

 

 

 



KEELBY PRIMARY ACADEMY 
           

 

 
 

13th September, 2018 

 

To parents of pupils in KS2  

 

 

AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS 

Although we have received slips back for the following clubs, we are now opening these to all of 

KS2.  If you haven’t already let us know, please send the slip back to the school office by morning 

registration on Monday at the latest.  Thanks. 

 

NB: There will be a payment required for Hockey.  Children who are in receipt of Pupil Premium 

Funding are not obliged to pay for after-school clubs.  

 

Tuesdays Hockey KS2 Synergy 3.15 – 4.15 

Wednesdays Multi-Skills KS2 Synergy Lunch-time 

 

Multi-Skills – a packed lunch will be required (this can be one from home or from school).  When 

you have had confirmation that your child has a place on these specific clubs, please cancel or 

amend any hot meals ordered. 

 

The cost of the club is dependent on how many attend.   The above clubs will run until Christmas. 

 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return this slip to the office by Monday morning registration 

 

KEELBY PRIMARY ACADEMY – AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

 

Pupil’s Name: ________________________________________ Yr: __________ 

 

 

    Please tick 

Tuesdays Hockey KS2 Synergy  

Wednesdays Multi-Skills KS2 Synergy  

 
 

 

Signature: _______________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _________________ 

 

Principal: Ms Annabel Cowling 
Tel: 01469 560366 Fax: 01469 561283   e.mail: enquiries@keelby.lincs.sch.uk 


